



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

Hi all.

Not much to report as to what happened at the last meeting due to rally preperations. As you all know it did rain. May meeting had 22 members present one guest Gina Bieggi and another member Ray Smith.

Everything is kind of hanging in the air for Sunday breakfast so contact Jim Brower or Norm Radtke for the times and places.

The Akron Rally had rain also, thanks for attending go out to Don Smith and Jenny, Judy Peterson and Friend (Female) can't remember her name (rides a Yamaha wants a BMW) Ed and Marjorie Dietz, and myself. Visiting Sunday afternoon Bob Klear and Gina Merle and Nancy Cunningham. Akron reports 190 in attendance.

Four Winds Rally anounced BMW riders and there guests, the flyer stated BMW's only probibly to keep away Locals on Harleys.

I will report to you on our rally next month. Next meeting June 8th, 1982.

Dan/K. Braun

Newsletter Editor